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For Consideration as Trustee of the Weller Creek Drainage District 

June 7, 2016 

Thank you for your consideration of my appointment to the Weller Creek Drainage District 

Board of Trustees. 

I grew up in Mt. Prospect, not far from the banks of the mighty Weller, and have raised my own 

family there as well. I was asked by a current trustee, whom I have known for many years, to 

consider filling an opening on the small Drainage District so its business can go forward, and I 

am happy to perform my civic duty in this way. 

I have no previous civic or political experience beyond voting, which is important, and 

taxpaying, which is considerable. I have been a self-employed executive search consultant for 

25 years and was previously a recruiter for major employers in Chicago. I also occasionally fill in 

as a substitute high school teacher in the northwest suburbs, usually in Social Studies, English, 

and Physical Education. 

I appreciate your consideration of my appointment to the Weller Creek Drainage District. With 

your concurrence, I look forward to carrying out the duties of a trustee. 


